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2019 has been an exciting year of growth for Health at Dulwich. We will be celebrating our third year 
of operations since opening our practice on 12 December 2016. As we reflect on what we set out 
to achieve, it is great to see how our services and team has grown and our commitment and values 
strengthened.

During 2019, we renovated and extended our premises, re-landscaped the carpark, increased our 
patient waiting area, added a large modern treatment/nurses room and patient toilet facilities.

Ensuring we provide a wide range of in-house health care services, delivered at the highest standard 
for our patients, we added to equipment portfolio now offering ECG, Spirometry, Iron Infusion services 
and Skin Cancer Checks.

We would not be where we are without our team. Our practice prides itself in providing our 
community with the highest standard of health care, a personalised service involving respect, 
compassion and confidentiality. Together our aim is to always be empathetic, friendly and professional 
and working hard to meet the needs of everyone who uses our services.

Drs Anne Irving, Crina Solomon and Demelza Toh took a leap of faith and joined me in opening up 
Health at Dulwich together in 2016. During the past three years, Drs Anita Daniel, Ruth Baigent and 
Nick Then have also come on board to expand our team of like-minded, compassionate doctors. We 
thank all our doctors for their ongoing commitment and dedication in caring for our community. 

Ann-Louise, our wonderful and experienced Practice Nurse, complements our doctors’ services by 
providing a wide range of services including childhood immunisations, chronic disease management, 
health assessments, wound care and health education.

A big thank you must also be extended to our committed practice admin staff who we value 
tremendously. Alex, Alli, Denise and Magdolina, we thank you all for your efforts and contributions to 
the running of our practice.

As we celebrate our third anniversary and close off the year, one of change and growth, we can reflect 
on the achievements we set out three years ago and look to continue our development.

We wish all our patients, doctors, staff and everyone in our network a wonderful holiday season filled 
with valued time spent with friends, families and colleagues, and all the very best for a healthy and 
prosperous 2020!

Alice
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